THANKS!   It was our pleasure to bring the Get REAL Financial Reality Fair to SCHOOL/ORGANIZATION and we have you and your team to thank for giving us this time with your students!   This fair, like many others, produced a number of teachable moments as students begin to more fully understand the cost of living and how to maintain a budget.

After each fair, we survey the students as to what they learned and any financial takeaways they might have gained.   Below is a sampling of what they said …

“Being an adult involves a lot of responsibilities!”
“The Wheel of Reality shows us that you need to have a plan for unexpected expenses.”

“Take your time to consider expenses and not just go with what the sales person suggests.” 

“Saving money and having a budget is important, buy only essential items!”

“Real life sucks…but budgeting is important!”

You make a difference everyday in the lives of these students and we thank you again for allowing us the opportunity to partner with you in this way.

Let us know what you thought of the Get REAL Financial Reality Fair by completing our survey… https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/getrealfrfschool
We look forward to working with you again in the future and appreciate all that you do!

<Senders Signature Here>

P.S.  Check us out on our Facebook page at GetREAL FRF to see pictures of the recent fair.
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